
 

 

 
 

Subject: SPFI Series Product & Box Label Update 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0133 
 
Date: 18th Apr 2022 
 
Dear Valued customer: 
 
This notice is to inform changes SPFI Series fuses product and box label to facilitate production.   
 
To optimize manufacturing process and improve productivity we are moving SPFI Series product label from body 
printed version to paper label version as seen in the image below. 
 
Paper labels proposed are already used in similar photovoltaic products such as SPF (1000V), SPXV and SPXI 
(1500V) Series products and are found reliable and widely accepted. There are NO Changes to electrical or 
mechanical performance for this SPFI Series products. Also, we added UR certification label to the Box Label. 
 
Date of implementation: Effective Immediate (3rd Week of April) 
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Box Label 

  

 
 
 



 

 

Part Numbers Affected: 
 

SPFI002.L SPFI002.T 

SPFI003.L SPFI003.T 

SPFI004.L SPFI004.T 

SPFI005.L SPFI005.T 

SPFI006.L SPFI006.T 

SPFI008.L SPFI008.T 

SPFI010.L SPFI010.T 

SPFI012.L SPFI012.T 

SPFI015.L SPFI015.T 

SPFI02.5L SPFI02.5T 

SPFI020.L SPFI020.T 

SPFI025.L SPFI025.T 

SPFI030.L SPFI030.T 

 
If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact your Littelfuse representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 

 

http://www.littelfuse.com/electrical

